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WeGo to operate Sunday/Holiday schedule on Labor Day 

Regional buses, WeGo Star will not operate 
 
NASHVILLE – On Monday, September 7, 2020, WeGo Public Transit will operate its buses and Access vans on 
a Sunday/Holiday schedule in observance of Labor Day. Regional commuter bus service and Star commuter rail 
will not be in service, and the agency’s administrative offices, including the Customer Care Call Center and 
WeGo Central Ticket window, will be closed on Labor Day. 
 
For detailed bus service information, please consult the Sunday/Holiday information listed in the route 
schedules. Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google Transit or 
the Transit App. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


